IGC-HB and IGC-HB/3N1
Operating Instructions

DESCRIPTION
SOMFY'S IGC-HB (Cat. No. 6300030) provides control of one
or more motors in groups and/or individually from one or more
locations. The IGC-HB/3N1 (Cat. No. 6300035) can be used
for those jobs that call for controlling three or more motors
individually or in groups.

The IGC-HB and IGC-HB/3N1 are specifically designed to
provide lift and tilt capability for horizontal blind applications.
They are completely compatible with Somfy's standard IGC, so
wiring and basic operation are similar. However, the IGC-HB
and IGC-HB/3N1 DO NOT support the AUTO function that the
standard IGCs have. For this reason, it is recommended that
only MASTER style switches be used.

INDIVIDUAL MOTOR OPERATION
A single motor can be controlled from its corresponding switch.
To activate the lift function, momentarily depress the button
(less than one second) corresponding to the desired direction.
During this action, the motor can be stopped in any position by

pressing the STOP button. To tilt the window treatment, simply
press and hold either directional button. When the desired
angle is reached, release the button.

GROUP OPERATION
All motors in the system can also be controlled and operated
as a group from the master switch. To activate the lift function,
momentarily depress (less than one second) the desired
direction on the master switch. During this action, the motors
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can be stopped in any position by pressing the STOP button.
To tilt the window treatment, simply press and hold either
directional button. When the desired angle is reached, release
the button.
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